
Join your neighbors for a NANA Holiday Party on Tuesday, December 12

Description

You are invited to the festive fun at North Avondale’s 2023 Holiday Gathering. Dress up or come as
you are. All you need to do is step out the door for a short trip to centrally located Belvedere
Condominiums at the NW intersection of Clinton Springs and Reading Road. This gathering is a
fantastic opportunity to engage with fellow residents and revel in the festive season. Prepare for an
evening filled with scrumptious snacks, light bites, and a few surprises to sweeten the night!

What: An unforgettable evening at the North Avondale Neighborhood Association Holiday Party

When: Tuesday, December 12th

Time: From 6pm to 8pm

Where: The Belvedere Condominiums’ Community Room (3900 Rose Hill Ave).

Cost: This event is free to attend. Join us for this neighborhood holiday event.

This event is an ideal outing for both families and friends. Feel free to bring along your favorite
beverage (BYOB) to personalize your festive experience or enjoy a special cocktail created for this
event. We can’t wait to share this joyous occasion with you! See you Tuesday.
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